
13 May 2021
Lynn WorthingtonVia email: fyi-request-15337-e4f2308c@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear Lynn
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987 Request: Drug& Alcohol pathology/testing at Central Otago District Council.
Thank you for your correspondence dated 10 May 2021 in relation to Drug & Alcoholpathology/testing at Central Otago District Council.
Please find the CODC response to the information request below:

1. Does the organisation carry out drug and alcohol testing (among employees orother persons)?
Central Otago District Council currently does not carry out drug and alcohol testing.However, if we felt we had concerns we would consider doing so.

All other information requested in this LGOIMA from Question 2 through to 4 is non-applicableafter answering question 1.
I trust the information provided is sufficient.
Yours sincerely

Louise FleckExecutive Manager – People and Culture
Should you disagree with this outcome you have the right to seek an investigation and reviewby the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is availableat www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.
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